
STAFF REPORT  
  

DATE: September 9, 2020    

  

RE: 1230 5th Street (permit application # T2020-0058)  

  

FROM:  Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager   

  

An application was submitted on February 19,2020 to remove (1) Sea Grape 

tree.  An initial staff report was written on February 27, 2020.  Below are 

updated photos of the sea grape tree: 

 

 
 

 Photo showing entire tree and location on the property. 



 

Photo showing cracks in wall and around entry gate. 



 

Photo showing location of utility box and tree.  Note cracks in wall. 



 

Photo showing base and trunk of tree in relation to wall. 



 
 

 

Photo showing 

base of tree in 

relation to 

entry gate. 

Photo 

showing base 

of tree.   



 
 

Photo showing trunks of tree. No significant 

change was observed with the tree from 

February to September 2020. 


